
 
 

             The Roebuck School 
                    Inkerman Street, Preston, Lancashire, PR2 2BN 

                                                  Telephone: 01772 729337 
 
                          Headteacher:  Mrs J Alexander-Steele BAHONs QTS NPQH       
      E-mail: head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk        Website - www.roebuck.lancs.sch.uk 

 
 
7th November 2024 

Newsletter 
Nut Allergy 
Despite sending this information several times, there are still children bringing nut-based products 
into school. I cannot stress enough that we have someone in school with a severe nut allergy. This 
means that absolutely no nuts/nut based products should be sent into school. 
 
Key Stage 2 Rock Stars 
As you are aware, our Key Stage 2 children (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) work very hard to learn their times 
tables using a computer programme called Times Tables Rockstars. To celebrate this, on Tuesday 
12th November we are inviting children in Key Stage 2 only to come into school dressed as Rock 
Stars! 
 
Open Evenings 
If you know anybody who is due to start Primary School or Nursery next year, please let them know 
of our forthcoming Open Evenings. This is an opportunity for new parents to come and have a look 
at our wonderful school. The Open Evenings for nursery and school will be held on; - 
Tuesday 12th November  3:30 – 5pm 
 
Children In Need 
Children in Need is on Friday 15th November – we do not do a large event for this, but if your child 
would like to wear something yellow or spotty, for example socks or a t-shirt, with their uniform 
that’s fine. They can also wear Pudsey ears if they want to. 
 
Pantomime 
Please could we ask that all payments for the pantomime must be in by 17th November. If you have 
not already done so, please send completed permission slips and £4 payment to school as soon as 
possible, thank you.  
 
Christmas Dinner 
Letters inviting children to have a Christmas Dinner on 18th December were sent out yesterday. 
Please could we have all replies by next Friday. We only need replies from children who do not 
normally have a school meal on a Wednesday, from children who usually have a school meal on a 
Wednesday and do not want the Christmas Dinner, and from children who would like the vegetarian 
option.  
 
Poppies Appeal 
On Monday we will be selling poppies and poppy merchandise in school. Poppies will be 50p, 
Bracelets £1, Reflectors £1, Snap Bands £1.50 and stickers 20p. If your child would like one of these, 
please send the correct change to class, thank you. We will not be able to give change. 
 
PTO 
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INSET Day 
A reminder that tomorrow school will be closed for the day. 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 
8th November - INSET Day 
12th November - Nursery and Reception open evening (prospective parent/carers) 
12th November – Key Stage 2 Rockstars day 
28th November - Pantomime 
4th December - Christmas Fair (3:30pm) 
13th December - EYFS singalong 
17th December - KS1 Nativity (am) 
18th December – Christmas Dinner Day 
20th December 1:45pm - Finish for Christmas 
 


